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320 N. 3rd Street, Telford, PA  18969  

Phone: (215) 723-5890  |  Fax: (215) 723-7136  

Sunday Mornings 

9:15 a.m. Prayer  |  10:15 a.m. Worship Service 

www.pennvalleychurch.org 

FOR PASTORAL CARE EMERGENCIES 

Please contact Pastor Adam Larew at  

adam.larew@pennvalleychurch.org or call the 

church office at 215-723-5890. 

 

Welcome! 

We’re glad you’re here & hope throughout our time 

together this morning you will truly 

Experience His Grace. 

About Us 

Get to know more about our Leadership and Vision 

by visiting the “Who We Are” tab on our 

website at www.pennvalleychurch.org. 

Pray 

We encourage you to spend some 

extra time with our God, meditating on his word 

and praying for the needs of our families, our 

communities, our nation and our world. 

Notes for this Week CONNECTION CARD 
Visitors:  Thank you for joining us today!  

Please help us connect with you by 

filling out this card.  When you have 

finished, simply tear off this page 

and drop it at the Welcome Center 

in the lobby.   

Tell us about Yourself: 

Name:       _____________________________ 

Address:    _____________________________ 

City/Zip:    _____________________________ 

Phone:      _____________________________ 

Email:        _____________________________ 

I am a: 

1st Time Visitor            Returning Visitor 

I heard about Penn Valley from: 

Friend     Flyer     Website   Event 

Other:  ________________________________ 

I am: 

Married          Single          Other: _______ 

I have kids:  Yes         No 

I would like to:   

_____  Understand my relationship with God 

_____  Learn more about Penn Valley Church 

_____  Learn more about various Ministries 

_____  Discuss being Baptized 

_____  Discuss having my Child Dedicated 

_____  Volunteer 

Today’s Date:  ___________________________ 

  

  

  



  

 

 

 

 

 
Penn Valley Church Mission: 

Our Mission is to sow the seed of God’s 

Word into people’s lives so that they 

experience His love, follow Him, and 

share His Gospel. 

January 12, 2025 

Sermon Series:  Euthus - The Time is Now! 

Messages are available on the website. 

This Week: ~ “Euthus - The Time is Now!” 

True Greatness ~ Adam Larew Speaking 

Next Week: ~ “Euthus - The Time is Now!”  

Upside Down Kingdom ~ Adam Larew Speaking 

Events this Week 

Sunday 1/12:  Youth & Family Fellowship Event @ 11:45 a.m. 

in the Gym 

Wednesday 1/15:  Youth Group @ 6:30 p.m. in the Gym, 

Youth Room & Coffee House 

Friday 1/17:  Ladies of Grace Women’s Retreat 

Saturday 1/18:  Ladies of Grace Women’s Retreat 

Announcements 

Offering Envelopes 

Offering Envelopes for 2025 have been placed in church 

mailboxes.  If you wish to have a set of offering 

envelopes, please contact our bookkeeper Deb Zender at 

finance@pennvalleychurch.org. 

Thank You 

Thank you to everyone who donated food items for our 

outreach to the SHYBA basketball organization.  The 

families, coaches and players appreciated your kindness.   

Ladies of Grace Women’s Retreat 2025 (Jan. 17-19) 

Ladies of PVC - Our retreat begins this Friday!  We are 

excited to return to the Black Rock Retreat Center in 

Quarryville, PA.  We have invited Rhonda Martin, author 

and speaker, to lead our teaching sessions.  If you still 

have questions please see or contact Beth W.   

 

Announcements Continued 

Three-Fold Communion 

Three-Fold Communion will take place on Sunday, 

January 26 following the worship service in the gym.  

Soup, salad and bread will be provided for lunch.  Please 

bring a dessert to share.   

TACOS Tuesday Night - Tuesday, January 28 

Our next TACOS night will be Tuesday, January 28 from 

6:30 - 8:30 p.m. in the gym.  The night will start with 

enjoying some actual (food) TACOS!!  Following the 

meal we will continue to enjoy TACOS in PRAYER!  Our 

young people will assist in leading the prayer portion of 

our evening.  We will join together using the following 

TACOS prayer method:  

T - Thanksgiving 

A - Adoration 

C - Confession 

O - Others (praying for others) 

S - Self (praying for personal requests) 

God gathers with those who gather in His name 

(Matthew 18:20).  Sign up on our website under the 

“Events” tab.  Remember that only one person from your 

family needs to register for all who are attending. 

Family Night Resumes in February 

Since New Year’s Day was the first Wednesday in 

January, we will not have Family night this month.   

Family Night will resume on Wednesday, February 5.    

Men’s Cornhole Tournament 

Men of PVC - Come out for a night of great food and 

friendly competition as we gather for our next Cornhole 

Tournament on Saturday, February 1st!  Please arrive at 

church at 4:30 p.m. for registration check-in and then we 

will enjoy dinner together at 5:00 p.m.  If you have a 

cornhole set that we could use please let us know when 

registering.  See Chuck L. or Clyde W. with questions.    

Upcoming Events 

Men’s Retreat - March 7-9 

GCS Annual Spring Auction - March 22  

 

Grace Christian School 

Prayer Concerns 

See our monthly prayer sheet to see how you can be 

praying for members of the Penn Valley Church Family.  

Prayer sheets are available at the Welcome Center.   

Prayer Requests, Comments or Suggestions 

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

____________________________________________ 

Drop this card with your requests/comments at the Welcome Center.  

GCS MLK Holiday 

GCS will be closed for the MLK Holiday on Monday, 

January 20.   

Speech Meet 

Speech Meet will take place on Tuesday, February 4 and 

Wednesday, February 6 in the Sanctuary.    

Offering Numbers 

If you have any questions about setting up online or text 

giving, contact Dave O’Brien at dobrien@emjmetals.com.  

Weekly Totals (Dec. 28 - Jan. 3, 2025)  

Week’s Giving: $19,798 

Weekly Giving Need: $15,099 

Overage/Shortage:     $4,699 

Fiscal YTD Totals (Aug. 1, 2024 - Jan. 3, 2025)  

Budgeted Amount:     $332,178 

Actual Giving:           $323,920 

YTD Expenses:    $324,426 

Capital Improvements Budget - $85,000 

YTD Capital Expenditures - $373 

Remaining Capital Budget - $84,627 
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